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Disease Testing of Individuals Exposed to Blood Borne Pathogens

This bill will result in a slightly reduced workload at the Department of Health and local 
health departments.  Savings are not expected to be significant.

This bill will allow individuals who have had a work-related exposure the use of rapid 
technology for testing purposes, which could save them some costs.
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